COPY OF AIR LETTER

11L.OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

-1, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

20th August, 1957.

Dear Mr. Sinclair,

I am grateful for your letter of the
16th inst., about Equipment of the"SILVER DRAGON"
and "KYUNG NAM" (H.Kg.Rpts. Nos. 13532 & 1%519).

I have to confirm that an addition
of 15 fathoms of the present length of chain cable will
be acceptable for full class in each case.

The First Entry Reports are being
submitted to the Committee recommending the classification
of these ships subject in each case to 15 fathoms of chain
cable being supplied as soon as possible, and you
should be receiving word officially in the usual way to
this effect.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

(sgd) D.T.

A.F.Sinclair Esq.,
Lloyd . s Register of Shipping,
HONG KONG.
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